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First name: Winston P.

Last name: Smith

Organization: University of Alaska

Title: Principal Research Scientist, IAB

Comments: Hi Victoria.

 

Thank you for the letter and the opportunity to comment.

 

I've shared the letter with other board members of the Juneau Audubon Society.

 

We ask that the Forest Service consider the following:

 

1. Use bird-safe glass in the construction of the cabins.

 

2. Timing of construction can impact migratory birds and nesting birds in nearby wetlands and lakes.

 

3. Consider potential long-term impacts to nesting birds in sensitive habitats, especially Blind Slough in

consideration of nesting cranes.

 

4. Consider that increased recreational activity in nearby wetlands will likely increase dog activity within these

sensitive habitats with potential impacts to nesting birds, especially cranes.

 

 

 

sincerely,

 

Winston


